Mister

222 E 5th St
Tucson AZ 85705

Date: 6/2/2022
Address: City of Spring Lake Park

1301 815t Ave NE
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

RE: Withdrawal of Application for Mister Car Wash

To whom it may concern:

CWP West Corp. would like to formally withdraw all applications associated with the proposed
car wash project at 8188 and 8200 Hwy 65, NE. — effective immediately. Thank you for your
assistance with this project.

Respectfully,

Sam Glennen
Real Estate Manager
Mister Car Wash



